Friday 4th January 2018 Newsletter 15

"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith"

Happy New Year!

We hope you had a wonderful Christmas break with your family. Thank you for your cards, Christmas wishes and gifts we received before the break.

The start of 2018 at Sarum St Paul's sees the launch of our new school strapline (our vision) and a reviewed school ethos and I was delighted to share this with pupils in collective worship this week.

Our Vision

'Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith'

Our Ethos

- We believe every child is wonderfully and uniquely made in the image of God to thrive and grow
- We provide a vibrant, creative curriculum that promotes an enthusiasm and love for learning
- We create an inclusive and nurturing environment, built upon our Christian values of love, truthfulness, forgiveness and perseverance, which encourages kindness, respect and friendship.

Team Grylls!

Well done to team Grylls for winning the most house points in term 2, you have been awarded with a non-uniform day on Friday 12th January.

Spring term

- This term's whole school topic is 'World Changers' this will see classes learning about people/events in history and the present day who have made a significant difference to the world. We will also be celebrating 100 years of women having the right to vote and will be building up to the arrival of a royal baby and a royal wedding!
- Spring dates we are in the process of finalising various events for the spring term so will share these with you in next week's newsletter.

January Clubs

After school clubs will start back on the following days:

- Friday football team Friday 12th January
- Monday football club and Film club Monday 15th January
- Multi skills and Discoverers Club Tuesday 16th January
- Zumba Thursday 18th January
- Cheerleading Monday 15th January

FOSSP notices email: fossp2 @gmail.com Text: 07704 917418

- Happy New Year to you all!
- FoSSP Meeting Wed 10th Jan @ 19.30 in the mobile ... all welcome.
- Gazebo naming ceremony Fri 19th Jan after school. Tuck available for a treat.
- Bag2school collection Wed 28th Feb. Bags will come home soon.
- 100 Club be in it to win it!
- New Year ... too many chocolates? Donations of any unopened chocolates will be gratefully received for future events. They can be dropped into the office.
- Second hand school uniform on sale via the mobile. Please donate any dresses, trousers, school PE tops, jumpers and cardigans to FoSSP.
- If you are having a clear out we would love any good quality books, CDs and DVDs. Thank you.
- Fairy Cake Friday will be Year R on Fri 12th Jan.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Weavers, Headteacher